(Attachment #2.C.)
Board Meeting Minutes – October 5, 2008

The meeting was called to order by General Chair Doug Ladenburger at 5:10PM.

The members present at the meeting were Doug Ladenburger, Todd Knutson, David Honner, Sara Hogg, Wendy Ahrendsen, Deb Finnesand, Kent Huckins and Angie Uttecht.

The first item discussed was a letter to Mr. Larson regarding a SDSI legal matter.  Doug reviewed the contents of the letter.  The motion to approve the letter as written was made by Todd Knutson and seconded by Deb Finnesand.  Motion was approved.

The next item presented was a recommendation by the Officials Committee to suspend a SD official for a period of 1 year for a violation of USA Swimming Code of Conduct.  The matter was discussed and it was determined that the Officials Committee had acted within their authority.  The Board was supportive of the recommendation but no motion was necessary.
The next item presented was a Toyota Fund Raising proposal presented by Paula Gordon.  A recommendation was made that a committee be formed to evaluate the potential of such program as well as the administration of the program.  David Honner volunteered to contact various Toyota dealerships across the state to determine their interest level.  No motion made.
The next item discussed was the 2009 – 2012  time standards which had not yet been established for SD.  Kent Huckins stated that he would contact Michael LaBelle to complete the standards and post them to the SD LSC website.  Any meets held prior to the posting of these time standards would be subject to the new posted times.  No motion made.
The next item discussed was the question if the Head Timer and Meet Marshall must be USAS members in order for a Sanction to be approved.  It was discussed and determined that the SDSI sanctions form had not been updated to comply with changes made by USAS and that these changes should be made immediately to resolve this issue.  No motion made.
The next presented was the vacancy of the Senior Vice Chair position.  Doug requested assistance in finding an interested party to fill this vacancy.  No motion made.
The last item on the agenda was a proposal by TeamUnify for web services.  This item was not discussed and instead will be evaluated by the Admin Vice Chair at a later time.  No motion made.
